
 

Irish Postgraduate and Early Career Economics 
(IPECE) Workshop 2024 

Call for Papers 

We invite PhD students and early career economists to submit their extended abstracts or 
research papers for consideration for the Irish Postgraduate and Early Career Economics 
(IPECE) Workshop 2024.  

This year’s IPECE Workshop will be hosted by University College Dublin School of Economics 
on 18th and 19th January 2024. The workshop will be held in-person in UCD’s Belfield 
Campus. There is no registration fee for the event.  

The workshop is aimed at PhD students, postdoctoral, and early career researchers. The 
meeting will provide an excellent opportunity to engage with research results and work-in-
progress in a welcoming and constructive environment. We encourage those working on 
economics research, based on the island of Ireland, to attend.  

Please submit your extended abstracts or full research papers as a pdf file by December 8, 
2023 to ipece.workshop@gmail.com. Please include JEL codes in and a short CV with your 
submission.  

Important dates  

Submission deadline: December 8, 2023 
Decisions, invitations to the workshop, and registration details: Mid December 2023 
Workshop: 18th and 19th January 2024  

We are grateful for the support of the Irish Economic Association and University College 
Dublin School of Economics. 

Local organising committee: Killian Carroll, Giacomo Lo Conte, Neeharika Kakunuri, Nora 
Strecker, Prachi Srivastava 

Local scientific committee: Alan de Bromhead, Enda Hargaden, Nora Strecker, Marta Talevi 


